
Centennial Bass Club  

Date: 4/3/2025 

 

Call to Order:    6:15 p.m. 

Welcome & Introduction, Guests and New Members:  Steve, Luke, Matt, Cody Greiman, Chuck & Ryan 

Barnes  

Guest Speaker:  Jeff Colwell (Water Valley Tournament) Team Tournament June 14 at Water Valley 

Lakes (info at Watervalley.com) $500/Team, $20 Big Bass $20 Biggest Crappie 

 Secretary: March Minutes posted on Website, sort of  (Motion to accept, second, passed) 

Treasurer: CBC General.$7569.15   FMO.$1134.30   Jr. Club.$1622.24  Conservation.$1794.37 

Venmo. $1249.00 

CFO: Riley      (NTR) 

FMO: Perry, Shane, Bill.  Aug. 9-10, 2025. Meeting notes from 5:30pm  (see FMO Agenda) 

CAST: June 7th, 2025.   Registration OPEN,  Permit confirmed with Weather Plan pending, fee paid 

Conservation: Bill W  (second thoughts about proposal banning sale of live aquatic bait) 

Youth: Frank V   (First H.S. Tourney April 13th, need boaters, schedule confirmed & posted on website 

Ind. TD: Matt. NE permits for April, Good to go. ½ day HT April 12th. 2- 1 day April 26&27 Mac. 

Team TD: Brett. Mac April 19-20, changed to 1 day 4/19. 4/20 turned into jackpot on Easter! Mandatory 

sign up for Pueblo tournaments as we are charged a new per person fee (5 each) 

CBN: STQT CBC had 5 Boaters and 2 Non Boaters Qualify for either Regional or National 2026. CBC has 

possession of Traveling Trophy. 

Old Business: 

 Pueblo Tournament. Have to pay $5 per person, should add that to entry fee for that venue. (DONE)) 

 Waiver forms need to be renewed annually. Have some blank copies available at meeting or can pull off 

of website. Please send them to plflot@comcast.net. CBC has to have a signed copy before you will be 

allowed to participate in any event. 

CBC annual Dues must be paid before you can participate in any event. Get your $57 to Nate via Venmo 

or Paypal. If you do use Paypal, please make it $60, they charge us a fee. 



Website is being updated and that’s about all the attention it gets. Ryan D is looking into a new one. 

Email Group: do we have a way to clean up or is there a better platform? Who uses FB Page? Frank will 

meet with Perry to update email list to match current roster 

Meeting Venue: To Eat or Not to eat? Think the better question would be to Drink or not to Drink?? Voted 

to reduce winter meetings to October, November, March April for General Business meetings (still held at 

Scheels) and B.O.D. meetings in December, January, February. 

 

Response from Questionnaire last month. Only had 11 returned.  Not quite ½ had attended a majority of 

meetings. Majority note BUSY as reason for non-attendance.  2/3 had attended all or most Tourneys last 

year. 2/3 would attend more if food and drink were available. Majority plan to fish Team this year. 

Majority had a doesn’t matter, number 6. All but 1 are currently seeing Club emails. Majority were in favor 

of keeping number of meetings held same or similar. More/ better communication, Food, Efficient 

use of time, Regular meetings, Demos/ Guests. 

New Business:   

Club Jerseys, Is anyone interested?   Some interest and several venues to check out for pricing. 

Meeting schedule proposal: Voted to reduce winter meetings to October, November, March April for 

General Business meetings (still held at Scheels) and B.O.D. meetings in December, January, February. 

 

Rick Emery passed last weekend, Services to be held Friday 4/4. CBC contribution? Donation to Special 

Olympics 

 

Adjourn: 

Last chance to purchase tickets. 

All Door Prizes to be awarded tonight,. Winning tickets must be presented to win.  

$150 final drawing was won by Ryan Kelly 

Almost all other prizes won by Riley and Bill !!!!!!! 

 

 

 

 



  


